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Ref 1386/13 
 
19 February 2013 
 
Dear  
 
Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
I write in connection with your request for information, which was received by 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 15 February 2013. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions: 

 
1. What is your police service’s policy on policing nudity in situations where it may be visible 

to members of the public? 
2. Given that non-sexual, non-aggressive nudity is not an offence in law, what is your policy 

and guidance to officers when a report is received concerning a naked person? 
3. What is your policy on arranging to police public demonstrations? 
4. How would the policy differ if a planned demonstration remained static rather than on a 

march? 
5. What is your policy if there is nudity at any such demonstration? 
6. What is the requirement for your police service to be given advance notice of a planned 

demonstration? 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
you have requested.  As the information you require relates to operational policing matters, 
the Chief Constable may hold this information.   
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 101 Ext 801 2008 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Lisa Pearson 
Freedom of Information Officer 


